
 

 

Dear Local Police Authorities, 
 
Hockey Opportunity Camp is a residential children’s camp, in business since 1966. 
As a requirement of the Ontario Camps Association (OCA) Accreditation program, 
all staff working with children must present some form of Criminal Records Check. 
Hockey Opportunity Camp wants to ensure that all persons working with or around 
children have never posed any threat of harm or misconduct towards others in the 
past.  
 
It is the understanding of Hockey Opportunity Camp that searches may require an 
associated administration fee. This fee is to be paid in full by the staff applicant. 
 
If there are any concerns or issues regarding this application, please contact myself 
directly via phone or email.  If the applicant requires additional forms to be completed, 
Hockey Opportunity Camp is happy to assist. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Regards, 

 
Kevin McLaughlin 
Camp Director 
1-888-576-2752 
kevin@learnhockey.com 
 

Criminal Records Check Details 
 
I ___________________ (your name) have been offered a Staff Development 
candidate position this summer at HOC, which is a Volunteer – Non Paid position.  
I require a General Criminal Records Check. 

 
A Criminal Police Information Centre Search or (CPIC), Vulnerable Sector 
Verification or (VSV), and a Firearms Interest Police Query or (FIP) is NOT 
required. 
 
 
Candidate Signature: _________________________    Date: ______________ 


